
Church of St. Dominic 

      PPC MEETING NOTES 
Monday Aug 14, 2017   7:45 pm. 

 
Attending: Fr. Denny,  Mary Schmelzer,  Chris Barth, Mary Crow, Steve Drew, Dick Suess, George 

Kinney,  Rick Nelson, Paul Grabowski 

 

PPC Meeting nights       

Feb 13 May 15 Aug 14 Nov(No PPC) 

Mar 13 Jun 12 Sep 11 Dec 4 

Apr 10 Jul (No PPC) Oct 16 Jan 17 

 

Archdiocesan Bankruptcy     Mary C 
No Report.  Judge to decide of payout method Aug 29. 

 

Committee Reports   

Finance/Budget      Steve D 

The 2016/2017 Fiscal year ended with $90,000 positive.  This was largely due to under spending by budget 

centers and endowment.  Fiscal Year 2017/2018 is $35,000 under budget due to reduced contributions.  

Funds are being allocated to replace the Church furnace ($100,000) in 2019.   

Plans to renovate the Parish Rectory are being developed.  The committee is searching for two new 

members.  

 

Education       Vicki 

After school position is available and candidates are being sought. 

School Board working to refresh Mission Statement for school. 

 

Maintenance       Dick 

Considerable work was completed in the school.  New carpeting in 3 rooms, new white boards and peg 

boards painting in two story and new addition.  Computer room upgraded electrical and carpeting. Gym 

floor refinished. Gym roof completed, second story building roof underway.  New plumbing for water 

fountains. New fans in upper rooms of two story building.   

New LED lights installed in church social hall.  Planning to re-upholster chairs in church 

 

Faith Formation      Rick 
Vacation Bible Camp had 130 participants.  

2017 Mission trip has 50 positions open.  The Mission Trip June 15 – 24 is to Cortez, Colorado.  

 

Environmental Care Committee    George 

Rain Gardens are looking great.  Recently weeded.   

Planning events for Sep 1 – Oct 4 Season of Creation. 

Sep 12 at 7 pm Jennifer A. will be speaking about rain garden design. 

 

Pastors Report       Fr. Denny 

Audit for Archdiocese will start in September.  New secretary for Parish office is doing excellent job 

updating parishioner list, bulletin development.  

Art completed by VBC students will be made into a mosaic for church entrance. 

Working with Hispanic parishioners to create committee covering their activities. 

 


